
“You cannot 

get through a 

single day 

without having 

an impact on 

the world 

around you. 

What you do 

makes a 

difference! 

 

A sneaky peek at our new school uniform 

Some of you may have been lucky enough to see our lovely new uniform when you 

came in on Monday 5th July. Remember, all students will be gifted a white polo,  just 

make sure that you have provided Miss Heynen with the size required.  

For those of you who haven’t seen it yet, here it is! 
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Our primary uniform for our 

Y4, Y5 and Y6 students is made 

up of a white polo shirt and a 

bright blue jumper.   

 

 

To be worn with black trou-

sers / skirt and black shoes or 

trainers. 

Our secondary uniform for our 

Y7, Y8 and Y9 students is made up 

of a white polo shirt and a navy 

blue jumper.   

 

 

To be worn with black trousers / 

skirt and black shoes or trainers. 



For those of you that came to visit us on Monday 5th July, you were able to take a quick tour around our school 

building. I’m sure you will agree that there is still quite a lot of work to do to make it ready for us in September 

but rest assured there has been lots going on behind the scenes 

so that every part of the school feels warm and welcoming for 

everyone, especially the students.  

All of the staff at Keystone are committed to making sure that 

the environment in which we will learn and play is comfortable, 

engaging and supportive. Mrs Bellaby has been very busy order-

ing lots of resources for all of the subjects including art and de-

sign, PE, maths, English and Science; not to mention games and 

other activities for breaktime.  

Here is a reminder of what the building looked like on the tour. 

Our new (old) building—a work in progress! 

Top left: Our indoor sports facility complete with 

basketball nets 

Top right: Canteen and student hub area 

Bottom left: Mrs Bellaby in our main reception 

Bottom right: Our outside area—a project for Forest 

School activities! 

Top left: KS2 classroom—the gas taps will be 

moved! 

Top right: Art and design 

Bottom left: Humanities classroom 

Bottom right: KS3 hub and library space 

Top left: ICT room and Mr Blundred’s office 

Top right: Science lab 

Bottom left: English classroom 

Bottom right: Maths classroom 

Page 4 


